
 
 

EDITORIAL 
 
 

 Volume 6 of the biannual journal of our college, CVR Journal of Science and 
Technology, is being brought out with 18 papers selected out of several papers received 
from the different branches of Engineering and Science.  
 
 Apart from the staff members of our college, the authors include a few   from external 
institutions. It is gratifying to note the serious pursuit of research by our staff members. I am 
confident that the research activity will help in contributing to the quality of teaching apart 
from helping in providing valuable guidance to students in technical topics of current 
interest. 
 
 It is my earnest hope that the interest in contributing technical papers of high quality to 
our journal will grow further among the staff members of all the departments. 
 
 I wish to thank   all the members of the Editorial Board for their support. Special 
thanks are due to Sri Deepak, Programmer in the Department of CSE for formatting the 
papers in camera ready form and for making the journal ready for final printing. 
 
 
 

K.V. Chalapati Rao 
Editor 


